Dear colleagues,

We would like to inform you that the deadline for submitting papers for this year's
fourth volume of the Glasnik of the Bar Association of Vojvodina has been extended
until November 15, 2025.

We invite all those interested to submit their contributions for the new issue of our
journal.

Instructions for authors are available on the website: https:/www.glasnik.edu.rs/wp-
content/uploads/2021/04/INSTRUCTIONS-FOR-AUTHORS.pdf.

The papers should be submitted via the platform for electronic editing of the journal at
the following URL: https://aseestant.ceon.rs/index.php/gakv/submissions.

In addition to propositions, on the website www.glasnik.edu.rs you can find a
complete digitized archive of our journal starting from 1928.

For any additional questions, you can contact the editorial board by e-mail at
info@glasnik.edu.rs.

We look forward to our cooperation.

Dr. Aleksandar Todorovié

Editor
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